
 

School Council Elections, September 2018 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be holding our School Council Elections.  During class time 
teachers will be discussing the role of a school council member. The children who are interested will 
be asked to prepare a brief presentation, stating why they would like to be a class representative.  

Elections will then take place w/c 24th September. 

During election week our Y6 representatives will be busy supporting this process by delivering and 
collecting ballot boxes and counting voting slips  

Foundation children will have the opportunity to join as a School Council representative during the 
Spring term, giving them the time to settle into Edwalton school life.  Parents/carers will be given 
more information before we start the election process. 

If your child is interested in being a valued member of the School Council, you can help them by 
listening to their presentation. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Godber 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


